Zaragon Place 2

You have received this notice because your address is within 1000’ of 500 East
William, the site of a new mixed-use building called Zaragon Place 2. As
required by the Ann Arbor Citizen Participation Ordinance, we will be holding a
meeting on 04-12-10 from 4-6 PM at the Michigan Union, First Floor, Anderson
A, 530 South State Street, Ann Arbor, to present and discuss the project with
our neighbors. Your comments and suggestions will be documented and
included as part of our submission to the city. You will have an opportunity to
discuss our application and express support, concerns, issues, or problems that
you may have with the proposed project.

Zaragon Place 2 will be a 14 story high, 99 unit apartment building, with ground
level retail space, a fitness center and an on-site parking structure, located at
the southeast comer of William and Thompson, adjacent to the Cottage Inn
Restaurant. The project has been designed to fully comply with the newly
adopted D1/D2 Zoning Regulations.

The project will be submitted to the Planning Department by 04-26-10 and will
be tentatively reviewed by the Planning Commission on 06-15-10 and by the
City Council on 08-15-10.

For more information, please contact Lisa Miner at 312-867-3840
or Iminer@zaragon.net.

Conceptual Sketch of the West Elevation facing Thompson Street

Persons with disabilities are encouraged to participate. If you need special
assitance, please contact us at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting.
Please join us to discuss this project.



